From: dean katz <deanbrandonkatz@gmail.com>
Sent time:  04/27/2020 05:39:01 AM

To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc: mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org; david.ryu@lacity.org; vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Development (AKA: Millennium Group)

Ms. Nguyen,

A massive development project proposed for Hollywood does not have a large enough window of time for Public Response. Due
to the "Safer at Home" order, [ am unable to to participate in a proper forum of the impact this proposed development will have on
me, and my community here in Hollywood.

The DEIR was released in the midst of April. It is a complex report that requires more time so we can respond in a cogent manner.

It should be noted that this project will exceed the heights of all building in Hollywood, and it will forever change our community.
This alone is certainly worth allowing more time for our community to discuss and have input on the project.

Please extend the public response time.
Thank you,
Dean Katz

6376 Quebec Drive
Hollywood, Ca 90068



